
HB 2369 -- MEDICAL MALPRACTICE INSURANCE

SPONSOR: Lewis (25)

This bill specifies that providers of medical malpractice insurance
cannot refuse, repeal, or deny coverage to any physician, advanced
practice registered nurse, registered nurse, or other health care
professional solely because he or she provides or assists in the
provision of abortions.

This bill is the same as HB 969 (2023).


